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To:     Renate Behrens, Chair, RDA Steering Committee  

CC:    Anne Welsh, RSC Secretary 

From:    Ahava Cohen, Europe representative  

Subject:             Formal response to RSC/ExamplesEditor/2024/1 - Proposal to add glossary 

definitions for fictitious entity and non-human entity   

 

EURIG thanks the Examples Editor for this proposal, part of a growing and welcome trend to 

make implicit information in the Toolkit explicit. We also appreciate the sensitivity displayed 

in creating a proposal which allows space for the various communities implementing RDA 

room to follow their own cultural views while staying in compliance with RDA guidelines.   

 

This proposal is especially timely with the growing number of generative AI "created" 

content and the work of the Joint Working Group on AI. 

 

Recommendation 1:  

Approve, but would prefer the broader term "source of information" be used instead of 

"reference source," in keeping with the broadness of the definition. 

 

Recommendation 2:  

Approve, but would prefer the broader term "source of information" be used instead of 

"reference source," in keeping with the broadness of the definition. 

 

 

 

 


